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Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini
Sent:  Tuesday, September 18, 2001 9:32 AM

To: Brett Hudson (E-mail); Bridgette Larocque; Buddy Williams (E-mail); CARC Kevin (E-mail);
Chamber of mines ED (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Dechi Laot'i First Nation {E-mail); Doug Soloway
(E-mail); EAOZ; Ecology North (E-mail}; Health Canada 2 (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail); John
Ramsey (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail); LKDEN Wildlife Lands Environment Ctte (E-mail); Lutsel K'e
Dene First Nation {(E-mail}; Mark Dahl {E-mail); Mark Lange DFO {E-mail); Mary Tampsell (E-mail);
MVLWE Permit (E-mail) (E-mail}; NSMA Bob Turner (E-mail); Nunavut Impact Review Board (E-
mail); Paula Pacholek [Yel] (E-mail); Robin Johnstone (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs; Roland
Semjanovs (E-mail); Sierra Legal Defence Fund (E-mail 2); Stephen Harbicht (E-mail); Tamara
Hamilton (E-mail); Tim Byers (E-mail); Vern Christensen; Wha Ti First Nation (E-mail); William (Bill)
Carpenter (E-mail); WWHF - Peter J. Ewins (E-mail); WWF Tony Y. (E-mail); YK Chamber of
Commerce (E-mail)

Subject: De Beers EA - Response to CARC Request for Ruling - Intervenor Funding

The Following letter was sent to CARC late last week. My apologies for the delay in transmitting it to the circulation group

By facsimile: (867) 873-3654
OQur file: EA01-004

Kevin O'Reilly

Research Director

Canadian Arctic Resources Committee (CARC)
#3-4807 49th Street

Yellowknife NT

XT1A3TS

RE: Request for Ruling - Provision of Intervenor Funding to non-Aboriginal Organizations for the De Beers Snap
Lake Diamonds Project (De Beers Development) Environmental Assessment (EA)

Dear Mr. O'Reilly,

In a letter dated July 30, 2001, CARC requested that the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review
Board) make a formal ruling on the matter of providing intervenor funding to non-Aboriginal organizations for the De Beers
Development EA.

The Review Board considered CARC's request for ruling and regrets that it is unable to accept the request because it is

beyond the legal authority of the Review Board to provide intervenor funding in environmental assessments.

Sincerely,

Vern Christensen
Executive Director

Luciano Azzolini,

Environmental Assessment Officer,

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

9/18/2001
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Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;
mveirb.nt.ca

9/18/2001



